
Official Communication For Lodges – June 3, 2013 
 
Moose of The Year – Electronic Submission Now Open 
 

All lodges are encouraged to submit a member to be recognized as the lodge’s 
Moose of the Year.  The submission of a Moose of the Year selection 
remains a criterion of the Premier Lodge Award Program.  The selection 
process is no different than in previous years.  The Junior Past Governor is the 
Chairman of the Moose of the Year selection committee.  He, along with three 
other Past Governors of the lodge, chooses the member to be recognized as the 
Moose of the Year.  The only absolute requirement to be selected is the 
member’s Moose dues must be current.  In most cases, we expect the selection 
committee will identify a member who has put forth substantial effort in the prior 
year to better the lodge, support our children and seniors or improve the local 
community in the name of the Lodge.  What is different beginning this year, is 
there is no paper form to complete or narrative to write.   
 
The name of the selected member is provided to the same person who maintains 
your Lodge Officer entry through the online administrative functions. 

 
They will, logon to their “My Membership Record Online” account using the 
established User ID and Password to reach the “My Memberships” screen.  If not 
already a registered user, Left-Click on “Register Your Moose ID” under the New 
Users section to establish a new account. 

 
From the “My Memberships” screen, Left-Click on [Admin Menu] located in the 

upper-right portion of the screen, to go to the “FRU Administrator Login” screen. 
 

In the “Administrator Login” box, enter your Fraternal Unit Passcode, then Left-
Click the “Log In” button to go to the “Administration Home” screen.  If you do not 
have a Fraternal Unit Passcode, please contact your Regional Manager. 

 
From the “Administration Home” screen, Left-Click “Moose of the Year Award” at 
the bottom of the listed options on the left side of the screen, to go to the “Moose 
of the Year Award” screen.  From the “Award:” drop-down box select “Moose of 
the Year 2013”, and from the “Member:” drop-down box select your Lodge’s 
Moose of the Year.  Member names appear alphabetically by last name.  Left-
Click the “Save” button to submit your selection.  A confirmation screen will 
appear with your selection’s name, Moose ID#, Moose of the Year 2013 and date 
awarded shown. 

 
           There is no need to Left-Click “save” again.  Left-Click on [Logout] at the upper-
right portion of the screen to exit. 
 

The online Moose of the Year submission function is now available and the 
deadline for submission remains July 1st, just as in prior years.   Subsequent 



to the cutoff, we will print a 2013 Lodge Moose of the Year certificate for those 
members whose names were submitted. The certificates will be sent to the 
Regional Manager who will arrange for their appropriate distribution and 
presentation.  

 
 
 
Premier Lodge Award and Governor’s Award of Excellence Appeals 

There is always a chance that some lodge or some Governor may have been 
inadvertently overlooked in the evaluation processes for Premier Lodge Awards 
or Governor’s Awards of Excellence.  If you believe this to be the case, you may 
request in writing, or via e-mail, to have the lodge’s and/or Governor’s award 
eligibility reviewed.  Requests for review must be received on, or before, Friday, 
June 28, 2013.   
 
Appeals should be sent to the attention of Darrell O’Brien, at the Moose 
International, Lodge Operations Department.  The e-mail address is 
dobrien@mooseintl.org.  E-mailed requests for review must be sent from the 
Lodge’s official “mooseunits.org” e-mail address and response will be made back 
to that e-mail address.  Supporting documentation must accompany all requests 
for review of Premier Lodge Award  and/or Governor’s Award of Excellence 
eligibility.   
 
Final lists of both Premier Lodge Award and Governor’s Award of Excellence 
recipients will be posted on the www.mooseintl.org website shortly after the close 
of the appeals process. 

 
 


